Ontario Police
Provincial provinciale
Police de l'Ontario



Municipal Policing Bureau Bureau des services policiers des municipalités

777 Memorial Ave. 777, avenue Memorial Orillia ON L3V 7V3 Orillia ON L3V 7V3

Tel: 705 329-6200 Tél. : 705 329-6200 Fax: 705 330-4191 Téléc.: 705 330-4191

File Reference:600

July 23, 2024

Dear Mayor/Reeve/CAO/Treasurer,

The Ontario Provincial Police Association and the Provincial Government have ratified new uniform and civilian collective agreements in effect for the term January 1, 2023, through December 31, 2026 (four-year term agreements).

The new agreements include general salary year-over-year rate increases of 4.75% (2023), 4.5% (2024), and 2.75% (2025 and 2026). Additionally, effective September 1, 2024, many OPP detachment front-line constables and sergeants will be receiving an additional 3% front-line patrol premium.

Included in the new collective agreements were other compensation adjustments, which, for the most part, will take effect in the 2025 calendar year.

Further analysis is required before the OPP Municipal Policing Bureau communicates the full impact of the new agreements on municipal policing cost.

The OPP Municipal Policing Bureau will issue the 2025 annual billing statements in the fall of 2024 based on the estimates of the impact of the new collective agreement terms.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the OPP Municipal Policing Bureau at OPP.MunicipalPolicing@opp.ca

I would like to thank you for your support and look forward to our continued collaboration.

Yours truly,

Superintendent Steve Ridout

Municipal Policing Bureau Commander

Cc: OPP Regional and Detachment Commanders